
Home Energy Audit

GETTING READY FOR WINTER

Wintertime can make our power bills creep up as we spend 

extra energy on heating. That’s why it is now a perfect time to 

carry out a ‘walk-through’ energy audit of your home! 

You’ll probably discover some opportunities to save on power 

and increase energy efficiency. 

Gains can be made in two ways:

● Equipment and materials (appliances, fixtures, etc.),

● Practices (how we use energy).

IDENTIFYING ENERGY-SAVING OPPORTUNITIES

You can conduct a simple home energy audit at www.homefit.org.nz. It is user-friendly and easy to 

follow. If you are up for a more in-depth challenge, try the more comprehensive audit attached. This 

audit looks at short-term as well as longer-term action areas in four categories: lighting, appliances, 

heating/cooling, and hot water. It also looks at overall energy management. 

You’ll be able to see how things are currently going, as well as identifying action for now and in the 

future; all you need to do is complete the form and decide if an action has a priority rating of High, 

Medium or Low. Then, start implementing the High Priority actions.

ADDITIONAL RESOURCES

This activity is from the Enviroschools ‘Energy!’ Theme Area.

Energywise has great resources on how to help make your home warmer and drier, and how 

to lower power bills: www.energywise.govt.nz/at-home/simple-ways-to-lower-energy-bills

Energy saving tips: www.sciencekids.co.nz/videos/nature/energysavingtips.html

http://www.homefit.org.nz
https://www.energywise.govt.nz/at-home/simple-ways-to-lower-energy-bills/
https://www.sciencekids.co.nz/videos/nature/energysavingtips.html







